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Riley Austin

From: Riley Austin <rla@thesitegroup.net>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 2:45 PM
To: 'chrisblice@chatham.k12.nc.us'
Cc: 'Sam Nye'
Subject: PPPS-Ridgewood Hills Subdivision_739 Hatley Road 
Attachments: PPPS_SITE200_Progress.pdf

Good Afternoon, 
 
I am not entirely certain if I’ve had the chance to connect with you previously regarding our upcoming project at 739 
Hatley Road. I received notification by Chatham County advising me to reach out to you regarding our proposed 
subdivision, comprising 25 lots designated for single-family residential use. Attached is our Progress Site Layout Plan for 
you review. Should you have any questions, concerns, or comments please don’t hesitate to reach out to me at (919) 
906-1420 or e-mail me back.  
 
Thank you, 

Riley Austin | Project Coordinator  
rla@thesitegroup.net 
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